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17th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: Year 10 Parents Evening 
 
We would like to invite you to Year 10 Parents Evening on Monday 7th April 2025, between 
4:00pm and 7:00pm. 
 
The evening is an opportunity to discuss:  
 

• Current grades  
• Attitude to Learning – both respect/kindness and hard work  
• Your child’s attendance  

 
In order for you to have the opportunity to meet with your child’s subject teacher, you will need to 
book an appointment. Booking slots will be available from midday on Monday 24th March and will 
remain open until midday on Monday 7th April 2025. Please ensure you book your slots as soon 
as you are able as this is likely to be a busy evening. 
 
To book a time slot, please visit https://heathlaneacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk/ and fill in your 
details along with your child's details to log in. 
 
Please note that all details required to login in, will need to match what we have registered on our 
school system for you to be granted access, including the email address you provided to the 
school upon your child’s enrolment at Heath Lane Academy. Once logged in, you will be able to 
book appointments with your child's class teacher. 
 
Mrs Cummings, Year 10 Pastoral Leader and Mrs Curtis, Designated Safeguarding Lead, will 
also be available on the evening should you wish to speak to them.  
 
If you require any specific access arrangements for the evening, please contact us in advance 
and we will ensure that the teachers can meet you in a suitable location.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school via reception and the appropriate member 
of staff will get back to you. 
 
We do hope you will be able to join us for the evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Joseph Richards  
Head of Year 10  
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